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Further to your letter of 3rd January sent to all interested parties, as a local resident, I have
no doubt that going ahead with this application will:

have an adverse effect on the natural environment due to additionair and noise pollution
have an adverse effect on local communities for the same reason

increase the carbon footprint of the airport, contradicting the government's commitment to
becoming carbon neutral.

It is not needed as business people have many effective means of electronic
communication across the world and people's desire to go on holiday and airlines desire to
make profit should not come above the safety of the planet.

We are already enduring numerous adverse climate events costing lives, health and
millions of pounds. The Government should stick to its principles and policies and turn
this down.

Thankyou for the opportunity of expressing my view

Jenny Weinstein






